
D2L Sign-In Changes 

  

Information Technology Services (ITS) will be performing maintenance on D2L at 8:00 am on Monday, 
21-December-2020 to improve platform security and sign-in experience. 

Continue to use elearn.etsu.edu to log in, but this update will provide a new look for the sign-in page 
and the experience will be similar to that of logging into Webmail or Zoom from your computer’s 
internet browser. 

If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact the ITS Help Desk at 423-439-4648, 
itshelp@etsu.edu, or visit www.etsu.edu/helpdesk  
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